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Notice of work: 
Central City Transport Projects –        
Intersection rebuild  
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WHAT ARE WE DOING? 
We’re completely digging out the existing intersection, building new structural asphalt sub-
layers and laying the final surface layer, weather depending.  

Normally we would rebuild the intersection one corner, or ‘quadrant’, at a time. Completing 
them all over one weekend will speed up our works – shortening our timeframe for completion 
by up to four weeks.   

Intersection rebuild works start at 8pm on Friday 18 May 2018 and will be complete by 6am 
Monday 21 May 2018. 

  
HOW THIS WORK MAY IMPACT YOU 

Manchester Street will be closed to all traffic between Cambridge Terrace and Gloucester 
Street. Armagh Street will remain closed between Madras Street and Manchester Street. Detour 
routes will be in place – please follow all signage and instructions from site staff. 

Armagh Street, between Colombo and Manchester Streets, will be made temporarily two-way 
to provide access to local businesses and car parks. A safe turning area will be created at the 
Manchester Street end of the street. 

Pedestrian access will be maintained at all times. 

Find a car park using https://www.ccc.govt.nz/transport/parking/carpark/ 
 
GENERAL INFORMATION 
 

 

 

 

 

We sincerely apologise for any inconvenience caused by this work and thank you for your 
patience. 

 
Need more information?  
 
Contact: Peter Loakman 
    Communication Coordinator Downer 
    Phone:   027 2040 424 
Email:    peter.loakman@downer.co.nz 
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